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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we near the end of this term, I wanted to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your 
unwavering support. This term has been a testament to the incredible achievements and 
growth of our school community. 

Academically, we've witnessed remarkable strides. Your children have displayed exceptional 
dedication, resulting in impressive achievements across various subjects. It's been a pleasure 
to watch their enthusiasm for learning flourish. 

Our commitment to holistic development has seen the introduction of exciting new sports 
opportunities. Through these, students have not only honed their athletic abilities but also 
learned invaluable lessons about teamwork, resilience, and sportsmanship. 

The array of clubs and activities has been a vibrant tapestry enriching your children's 
experiences. From languages and sports to music and literature, our diverse clubs have 
provided avenues for exploration and self-expression. 

Working closely with the community has been integral to our ethos, and this term, we've 
fostered stronger bonds that have enriched the learning environment for all. The 
establishment of our wellbeing hub has helped us develop our commitment to nurturing not 
just academic success, but the overall wellness of every child. 

Trips and visits have opened new horizons, offering real-world experiences that complement 
classroom learning. Despite the challenging times, we've embraced these opportunities and 
grown stronger as a community. 

As we look ahead to the next term, excitement abounds. We are eager to build upon the 
successes of this term, to explore new avenues for growth, and to continue nurturing the 
incredible potential within each student. 

Clubs: 

Monday 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Before 
School 

Multi Skills 
Y1 

Multi Skills 
Y3 

 Multi Skills Y4  

Lunch Football KS1 
and KS2 

Netball KS1 
and KS2 

Spanish Football KS1 
and KS2 

Book Club 
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After 
School 
 
3.15 to 4.15 
pm 

KS2 Football 
(paid - 
Premier) 
 
Art (paid) 

KS2 Rugby 
(paid 
Premier) 
 
 
Year 2 maths 
booster club 
(invite only) 

11 + club (paid - 
to be confirmed)  

KS2 Netball 
(paid - 
Premier) 

Chess 

 

Mr Tapping will also be completing auditions for a rock bank club. 

 

PE Days 

EYFS - Monday and Tuesday  

Year 1 - Tuesday and Wednesday  

Year 2 - Thursday and Wednesday 

Year 3 - Monday and Thursday 

Year 4 -Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 - Monday and Tuesday 

Year 6 - Monday and Thursday 

 

Diary Competition  

As part of our school's ongoing focus on nurturing writing skills and fostering creativity, we're 
excited to announce a holiday diary writing competition for our students. Encouraging our 
children to document their holiday experiences through writing not only enhances their 
literacy skills but also allows them to relive and reflect upon their adventures. This 
competition serves as a fantastic opportunity for them to practice descriptive writing, 
improve their storytelling abilities, and develop a habit of journaling. 
 
To make this initiative more engaging, we'll be offering prizes for exceptional entries. We 
believe that acknowledging their efforts and creativity will further inspire our young writers. 
Your involvement and support in nurturing your child's writing skills are invaluable and 
greatly appreciated. The deadline for entries will be Monday 8th January. 
 
Thank you once again for your continuous support and partnership. Together, we're shaping a 
future where our children thrive academically, emotionally, and socially. 

Have a wonderful break. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs S Phillips 

Acting Headteacher 
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